
Gamer, Kim

From: Markham, Christopher L n*TrTNAT . ?n?6
Sent: Tuesday, November23,1999 4:01 PM ORIGINAL. zu/t>
To: IRRC B U S H

Subject: FW: regulation 54-56 COPIES: Coccodri l l i
Sandusky
Jewett
Markham
Wyatte

Original Message
From: PA Wine [mailto:pawine@voicenet.comj
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 1999 3:57 PM
To: cmarkham@IRRC.STATE.PA.US
Subject: regulation 54-56

Hello Christopher, and thank you for the opportunity to comment!

The elimination of registration and agent photos and ID's will have a
positive impact on Pennsylvania's limited wineries. Many of the wineries
in PA are small- establishing simple, inexpensive agent relationships
will be to their advantage. Increasing restaurant sales are important to
the future of our wine industry and accepting this regulation will help.

Although the hotel package plan is not expected to directly effect PA
Wineries, we respect and support the goals of the PA Travel Council. If
it could be incorporated in this ruling to say that "alcoholic beverages
should not be SERVED to intoxicated customer11 this would improve on the
language cited that prohibits the SALE to intoxicated customers.

Debra Deis
Executive Director
Pennsylvania Wine Association
PO Box 2304
Sinking Spring PA 19608

610-927-2505 877-472-9463 Fax: 610-927-2506
pawine@voicenet.com
www.pennsylvaniawine.com
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